‘ PREVENTION CARE RECOVERY,
\_Te Kaporeihana Awhina Hunga Whara

4 June 2013

Gladys Webster
fyi-request-850-52ab58a5@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Webster

Official Information Act request

Thank you for your request of 5 May 2013, asking for information under the Official Information Act
1982 (the Act). You requested information about assessments and payments for the following health
professionals:

‘Dr Tina Page

Dr Jan Reeves

Dr Phillipa Campbell-Tie or Phillipa Campbell
Dr Rosey Fenwick

Dr Gillian MacKay

Dr Carmen Lowe

Dr Katy Taylor

Dr Courtney Kenny’

Please accept ACC's apologies for the slight delay in sending this response.

ACC has been unable to identify any vendor records or payments for Dr Tina Page, Dr Katy Taylor, or
Dr Courtney Kenny and therefore is unable to provide the requested information. These providers may
be registered with ACC under a different name, or be an employee of another vendor. This decision is
made pursuant to section 18(e) of the Act.

ACC declines to provide you with information about Drs Reeves, Campbell, Fenwick, MacKay, and
Lowe to protect their privacy and safety. This decision is made pursuant to sections 6(d) and 9(2)(a) of
the Act.

Please contact me at |oren.bennett@acc.co.nz if you have any questions about this letter.

If you're still not happy, you may make a complaint to the Office of the Ombudsman. You can call them
on 0800 802 602, 9am to 5pm weekdays, or write to:

The Office of the Ombudsman

P O Box 10 152
WELLINGTON 6143

Yours singerely

Loren Bennett
Advisor, Government Services
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